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Understanding the Higher Education
Market in Africa
In today’s increasingly connected business world,
there is new pressure for local brands to go global,
and a need for already global corporations to cater to
new audiences that were previously ignored. Islamic
Perspectives on Marketing and Consumer Behavior:
Planning, Implementation, and Control brings
together the best practices for entry and expansion of
global brands into Islamic countries. This book is an
essential reference source for professionals looking to
incorporate the laws and practices of Islam into the
global presence of their company and presents a
cutting edge look at worldwide retail for marketing
researchers and academics.

Critical Issues on Islamic Banking and
Financial Markets
Handbook of Islamic Marketing
"What does it mean to be young and Muslim today?
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There is a segment of the world's 1.8 billion Muslims
that is more influential than any other, and will shape
not just the future generations of Muslims, but also
the world around them: meet 'Generation M'. Techsavvy and self-empowered, Generation M believe
their identity encompasses both faith and modernity.
Shelina Janmohamed, award-winning author and
leading voice on Muslim youth, investigates this
growing cultural phenomenon, at a time where
understanding the mindset of young Muslims, and
what drives them, is critical. Exploring fashion
magazines, social networking and everyday consumer
choices, Generation M shows how this dynamic
section of our society is not only adapting to Western
consumerism, but reclaiming it as its own. From the
'Mipsters' to the 'Haloodies', Halal internet dating to
Muslim boy bands, Generation M are making their
mark. It's time to get hijabilicious"--Provided by
publisher.

AMA Winter Educators' Conference
The best-selling author of The Shia Revival profiles
the non-extremist new middle class that is emerging
in the Islamic world, explaining how it is reshaping the
Middle East and may prove pivotal to winning key
conflicts with Iran and extremists.

Goat Science
Interest in Financial Services Marketing has grown
hugely over the last few decades, particularly since
the financial crisis, which scarred the industry and its
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relationship with customers. It reflects the importance
of the financial services industry to the economies of
every nation and the realisation that the consumption
and marketing of financial services differs from that of
tangible goods and indeed many other intangible
services. This book is therefore a timely and much
needed comprehensive compendium that reflects the
development and maturation of the research domain,
and pulls together, in a single volume, the current
state of thinking and debate. The events associated
with the financial crisis have highlighted that there is
a need for banks and other financial institutions to
understand how to rebuild trust and confidence,
improve relationships and derive value from the
marketing process. Edited by an international team of
experts, this book will provide the latest thinking on
how to manage such challenges and will be vital
reading for students and lecturers in financial services
marketing, policy makers and practitioners.

Accounting from a Cross-Cultural
Perspective
Deliver Valuable Service to a New World of Customers
As the economy globalizes, customers are becoming
more and more diverse making your job harder than
ever. Regardless of differences in values, age,
abilities, and other factors, the pressure is on to
deliver exceptional customer service every step of the
way. Help is here. Please Every Customer provides
key information about how people of different
cultures and groups communicate, view relationships,
and value time—so you can provide the best service
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for each of your customer’s needs and expectations.
Whatever the nationality, age, or gender of your
customer, Please Every Customer gives you the tools
to: Overcome differences in language Recognize and
accommodate customer needs Make positive first
impressions Avoid stereotypes Gain trust Listen
“actively” Identify crucial nonverbal cues The age-old
customer-service maxim “the customer is always
right” isn’t enough anymore. Use Please Every
Customer as your road map to navigate the new
world of customer service.

Marketing Theory and Applications
This book is an original, high-quality, research-level
work. It sheds lights on the similarities and
differences of social enterprise practices across the
international scene. Most of the chapters include
empirical findings derived from researches conducted
by the authors in Middle East and North Africa, East
and West Europe, Southeast Asia, and Latin America.
From this perspective the book fills an important
knowledge gap while also making a contribution to
sorting out the competing and contrasting predictions
of social enterprise. Through exploring contextdependent dynamics in a global perspective, the
authors address potential opportunities and benefits
of social enterprise that may help to find solutions to
face emerging social needs. Written by leading
academics, this book will be of interest not only to
students and academics of social enterprise and
entrepreneurship but also to those international
practitioners who are looking for new approaches for
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sustainably tackling emerging social challenges.

Proceedings of IVth International
Symposium on Improving the
Performance of Supply Chains in the
Transitional Economies
Focusing on ethical consumers, their behaviour,
discourses and narratives as well as the social and
political contexts in which they operate, this text
provides a summary of the manner and effectiveness
of their actions.

Heritage, Culture and Society
The most recent high-profile advocate for Americans
with disabilities, actor Christopher Reeve, has
highlighted for the public the economic and social
costs of disability and the importance of
rehabilitation. Enabling America is a major analysis of
the field of rehabilitation science and engineering.
The book explains how to achieve recognition for this
evolving field of study, how to set priorities, and how
to improve the organization and administration of the
numerous federal research programs in this area. The
committee introduces the "enabling-disability
process" model, which enhances the concepts of
disability and rehabilitation, and reviews what is
known and what research priorities are emerging in
the areas of: Pathology and impairment, including
differences between children and adults. Functional
limitations--in a person's ability to eat or walk, for
example. Disability as the interaction between a
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person's pathologies, impairments, and functional
limitations and the surrounding physical and social
environments. This landmark volume will be of special
interest to anyone involved in rehabilitation science
and engineering: federal policymakers, rehabilitation
practitioners and administrators, researchers, and
advocates for persons with disabilities.

Proceedings of the Second International
Conference on the Future of ASEAN
(ICoFA) 2017 - Volume 1
The New Cultures of Food
Heritage, Culture and Society contains the papers
presented at the 3rd International Hospitality and
Tourism Conference (IHTC2016) & 2nd International
Seminar on Tourism (ISOT 2016), Bandung, Indonesia,
10—12 October 2016). The book covers 7 themes: i)
Hospitality and tourism management ii) Hospitality
and tourism marketing iii) Current trends in
hospitality and tourism management iv) Technology
and innovation in hospitality and tourism v)
Sustainable tourism vi) Gastronomy, foodservice and
food safety, and vii) Relevant areas in hospitality and
tourism Heritage, Culture and Society is a significant
contribution to the literature on Hospitality and
Tourism, and will be of interest to professionals and
academia in both areas.

Advances in Islamic Finance, Marketing,
and ManagementPage 7/33
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Thrust of this book is to acquaint the reader with the
obstacles overcome by a state whose past standing
throughout the South and some of the northern sites
had deteriorated from having over 40 SCV camps and
4 MOSB chapters to, by 1978, five camps and no
active MOSB chapters. Under the leadership of
Commander KH Bailey, his top adjutant Ray Hendrix
and other carefully chosen staff members and some
new camp commanders, the number of SCV Camps
increased by 1986 to over 500 members in eleven
camps. The MOSB chapters increased from 0 to 3.
This increase in strength would have meant little in
itself but what did these hardworking Tarheels
accomplish during these nine years, 1977-1986? They
hosted the first National SCV-MOSB Convention in NC
in 1979, fifty years since the previous one in Charlotte
in 1929! Long overdue was a monument to the
Tarheels killed at the Battle of Bentonville in 1865.
There were monuments to ALL Confederates killed
and another one for the Texas killed. We "resurgents"
built such a memorial. Read on for further outstanding
contributions by these talented, hard charging
Tarheels.

Contemporary Management and Science
Issues in the Halal Industry
From food products to fashions and cosmetics to
children’s toys, a wide range of commodities today
are being marketed as “halal” (permitted, lawful) or
“Islamic” to Muslim consumers both in the West and
in Muslim-majority nations. However, many of these
products are not authentically Islamic or halal, and
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their producers have not necessarily created them to
honor religious practice or sentiment. Instead, most
“halal” commodities are profit-driven, and they
exploit the rise of a new Islamic economic paradigm,
“Brand Islam,” as a clever marketing tool. Brand Islam
investigates the rise of this highly lucrative marketing
strategy and the resulting growth in consumer loyalty
to goods and services identified as Islamic. Faegheh
Shirazi explores the reasons why consumers buy
Islam-branded products, including conspicuous piety
or a longing to identify with a larger Muslim
community, especially for those Muslims who live in
Western countries, and how this phenomenon is
affecting the religious, cultural, and economic lives of
Muslim consumers. She demonstrates that Brand
Islam has actually enabled a new type of global
networking, joining product and service sectors
together in a huge conglomerate that some are
referring to as the Interland. A timely and original
contribution to Muslim cultural studies, Brand Islam
reveals how and why the growth of consumerism,
global communications, and the Westernization of
many Islamic countries are all driving the
commercialization of Islam.

Mobilities, Tourism and Travel Behavior
The market for Islam-compliant products is getting
more and more important, due to the high impact of
religious obligation on Muslim consumer behaviour.
According to studies, the market for Muslim-compliant
brands has increased dramatically, with a global
worth of $1.5 trillion a year. However, the market for
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Islam-compliant brands seems to be underdeveloped
in Europe when compared to the rest of the world.
Surprisingly, little research is conducted in this highly
attractive segment, although Islam is assumed to be
the fastest growing religion, with a total of 1.6 billion
followers. Furthermore, especially young Muslim
consumers constantly demand brands which enable
an Islamic lifestyle. When creating brands, the
concept of brand identity is highly important as it
provides brand uniqueness and the main idea of what
a brand stands for. Furthermore, this concept is a
fundament for making target-group-specific decisions
in brand management. The central question within
this study concerns the fact that within the global
environment, Muslims especially in non-Muslim
countries do not know whether a brand is compliant
with Islamic standards and can thus be consumed.
This study contributes to close the gap in this
segment by identifying several brand identity factors
which can help to create an Islam-compliant brand
identity. A model is created which helps to manage
brand identity in order to attract Muslim consumers.
Furthermore, it allows balancing each brand identity
according to the needs of a target group and,
consequently, enables Muslim consumers to identify a
brand as Islam-compliant.

Islam in Public
Management and Technology in Knowledge, Service,
Tourism and Hospitality 2013 contains papers
covering a wide range of topics in the fields of
knowledge and service management, web
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intelligence, tourism and hospitality. This overview of
current state of affairs and anticipated developments
will be of interest to researchers, entrepreneurs and
students alike.

Social Enterprise
Generation M
ÔThis is an especially timely publication, given the
current metamorphosis of politics in the Middle East
and North Africa. zlem Sandõkcõ and Gillian Rice are
to be congratulated for having sensed the need for a
Handbook that will alert marketers to the vast market
opportunities offered by Muslim consumers. It is
essential to become attuned to the values and
principles of Islamic cultures that will drive
consumption, product and service choices, brand
preference, and brand loyalty in coming years. The
scholars who have contributed to this Handbook come
from many different backgrounds to offer a
kaleidoscope of research and recommendations on
how best to serve this previously overlooked segment
of consumers who make up a quarter of world
markets.Õ Ð Lyn S. Amine, Saint Louis University, US
ÔThis ambitious and timely collection will be
enormously valuable to readers in the practice and
study of the growing field of Muslim marketing and
branding. Essays range expertly across key sectors
(notably finance, food, and fashion) and territories (of
Muslim majority and minority population).
Contributors elaborate the diversity of Muslim
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experiences, beliefs, and practices that must be taken
into account by marketing professionals seeking to
exploit this newly recognized market. Academic
authors provide helpful postscripts for marketers,
making clear the links between their nuanced
historicized understanding of contemporary
transnational, global, and local forms of Muslim
identity and practice. This book provides an essential
guide to those who study and those who participate in
Muslim branding and marketing.Õ Ð Reina Lewis,
London College of Fashion, UK The Handbook of
Islamic Marketing provides state-of-the-art
scholarship on the intersection of Islam, consumption
and marketing and lays out an agenda for future
research. The topics covered by eminent contributors
from around the world range from fashion and food
consumption practices of Muslims to retailing, digital
marketing, advertising, corporate social responsibility
and nation branding in the context of Muslim
marketplaces. The essays offer new insights into the
relationship between morality, consumption and
marketing practices and discuss the implications of
politics and globalization for Islamic markets. This
comprehensive Handbook provides an essential
introduction to the newly emerging field of Islamic
marketing. It is invaluable for researchers and
students in international marketing who are
interested in the intersection of Islam and marketing
as well as those from anthropology and sociology
studying Muslim consumers and businesses. The book
also supplies vital knowledge for Muslim and nonMuslim business leaders generating commerce in
Islamic communities.
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Please Every Customer: Delivering
Stellar Customer Service Across Cultures
Islamic Finance
With the rising global demand for Halal food, more
countries have emerged to serve this potential
market, including non-Muslim countries. Thailand is
one of them which plans to be a Halal food hub with
the aim to become a major Halal food exporter
regardless of the relevant Halal issues in the country.
The demand for Halal food in the Thai market itself
has also increased recently and continue to have an
upward trend. If it is this reason, an investigation of
Muslim consumers' consumption behavior becomes
an interesting subject. Many researches have been
conducted to try to understand factors that influence
Muslim consumers in their choice of purchase.
Previous researches support that behaviors are
greatly influenced by intention while many researches
on consumer intention to purchase Halal food have
been conducted in the Muslim countries. This study
emphases consumer intention to purchase Halal food
in non-Muslim country, Thailand. The data were
collected by self-administered questionnaires from
respondents in the Songkhla province. The proposed
research model is based on the Theory of Planned
Behavior (TPB) and extended to include certain
relevant factors to investigate the association among
attitude, subjective norm, perceived behavioral
control, religiosity, and trust on consumer intention to
purchase Halal food. Factor analysis was conducted to
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ensure the validity of the research instrument. Then,
the Partial Least Square (PLS) was utilized to test the
hypotheses. The findings indicate that the extended
Theory of Planned Behavior (TPB) is applicable to
explain consumer intention to purchase Halal food in
Thailand. Four out of five propositions had significant
support in which attitude, subjective norm, religiosity,
and trust predict consumer intention to purchase
Halal food among Thai Muslim consumers, though
perceived behavioral control did not show a
significant influence on consumer intention. The
findings of this research provide valuable implication
for Marketing Managers and also contribute to the
academic perspective by enlarging the body of
knowledge.

Communities in Action
Islamic Branding and Marketing: Creating A Global
Islamic Business provides a complete guide to
building brands in the largest consumer market in the
world. The global Muslim market is now
approximately 23 percent of the world's population,
and is projected to grow by about 35 percent in the
next 20 years. If current trends continue, there are
expected to be 2.2 billion Muslims in 2030 that will
make up 26.4 percent of the world's total projected
population of 8.3 billion. As companies currently
compete for the markets of China and India, few have
realized the global Muslim market represents
potentially larger opportunities. Author Paul Temporal
explains how to develop and manage brands and
businesses for the fast-growing Muslim market
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through sophisticated strategies that will ensure
sustainable value, and addresses issues such as: How
is the global Muslim market structured? What
opportunities are there in Islamic brand categories,
including the digital world? What strategies should
non-Muslim companies adopt in Muslim countries?
More than 30 case studies illustrate practical
applications of the topics covered, including Brunei
Halal Brand, Godiva Chocolatier, Johor Corporations,
Nestle, Unilever, Fulla, Muxlim Inc, and more. Whether
you are in control of an established company, starting
up a new one, or have responsibility for a brand
within an Islamic country looking for growth, Islamic
Branding and Marketing is an indispensable resource
that will help build, improve and secure brand equity
and value for your company.

Brand Identity Factors: Developing a
Successful Islamic Brand
The market for Islam-compliant products is getting
more and more important, due to the high impact of
religious obligation on Muslim consumer behaviour.
According to studies, the market for Muslim-compliant
brands has increased dramatically, with a global
worth of $1.5 trillion a year. However, the market for
Islam-compliant brands seems to be underdeveloped
in Europe when compared to the rest of the world.
Surprisingly, little research is conducted in this highly
attractive segment, although Islam is assumed to be
the fastest growing religion, with a total of 1.6 billion
followers. Furthermore, especially young Muslim
consumers constantly demand brands which enable
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an Islamic lifestyle. When creating brands, the
concept of brand identity is highly important as it
provides brand uniqueness and the main idea of what
a brand stands for. Furthermore, this concept is a
fundament for making target-group-specific decisions
in brand management. The central question within
this study concerns the fact that within the global
environment, Muslims especially in non-Muslim
countries do not know whether a brand is compliant
with Islamic standards and can thus be consumed.
This study contributes to close the gap in this
segment by identifying several brand identity factors
which can help to create an Islam-compliant brand
identity. A model is created which helps to manage
brand identity in order to attract Muslim consumers.
Furthermore, it allows balancing each brand identity
according to the needs of a target group and,
consequently, enables Muslim consumers to identify a
brand as Islam-compliant.

Islamic Perspectives on Marketing and
Consumer Behavior: Planning,
Implementation, and Control
This book examines how business, the social sciences,
science and technology will impact the future of
ASEAN. Following the ASEAN VISION 2020, it analyses
the issues faced by ASEAN countries, which are
diverse, while also positioning ASEAN as a
competitive entity through partnerships. On the 30th
anniversary of ASEAN, all ASEAN leaders agreed to
the establishment of the ASEAN VISION 2020, which
delineates the formation of a peaceful, stable and
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dynamically developed region while maintaining a
community of caring societies in Malaysia, Indonesia,
Singapore, Brunei, Vietnam, Thailand, the Philippines,
Myanmar, Laos and Cambodia. In keeping with this
aspiration, Universiti Teknologi MARA (UitM) Perlis
took the initial steps to organise conferences and
activities that highlight the role of the ASEAN region.
The Second International Conference on the Future of
ASEAN (ICoFA) 2017 was organised by the Office of
Academic Affairs, Universiti Teknologi MARA Perlis, to
promote more comprehensive integration among
ASEAN members. This book, divided into two
volumes, offers a useful guide for all those engaged in
research on business, the social sciences, science and
technology. It will also benefit researchers worldwide
who want to gain more knowledge about ASEAN
countries.

The Routledge Companion to Financial
Services Marketing
Enabling America
Goat science covers quite a wide range and varieties
of topics, from genetics and breeding, via nutrition,
production systems, reproduction, milk and meat
production, animal health and parasitism, etc., up to
the effects of goat products on human health. In this
book, several parts of them are presented within 18
different chapters. Molecular genetics and genetic
improvement of goats are the new approaches of
goat development. Several factors affect the passage
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rate of digesta in goats, but for diet properties, goats
are similar to other ruminants. Iodine deficiency in
goats could be dangerous. Assisted reproduction
techniques have similar importance in goats like in
other ruminants. Milk and meat production traits of
goats are almost equally important and have
significant positive impacts on human health. Many
factors affect the health of goats, heat stress being of
increasing importance. Production systems could
modify all of the abovementioned characteristics of
goats.

Forces of Fortune
This book offers theoretical and practical insights into
the marketing of higher education in Africa. It
explores the key players, challenges and policies
affecting higher education across the continent; their
marketing strategies and the students’ selection
process. While acknowledging the vast size of the
continent, this book aims to provide an understanding
of the dynamics of higher education in Africa. This
book recognises the private and government
involvement in higher education provision and
students and staff as stakeholders in the
marketisation process. Strategic efforts are directed
by universities to attract prospective students. This
book further addresses issues such as the responses
of higher education sectors to the notion of markets
and marketing; consumerism and competition in
higher education in Africa; conceptions of the
commodification of higher education in Africa; and the
dominance of Western epistemologies and their
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influence in transforming higher education sectors.
Students as consumers in increasingly marketised
higher education sectors in Africa are also discussed.
Though primarily for marketing students and
academic researchers, the book's feature of blended
theoretical and practical knowledge means that it will
also be of interest to marketing practitioners and
university managers.

Saving Behavior in an Economy Without
Fixed Interest
This book contains selected papers which were
presented at the 3rd International Halal Conference
(INHAC 2016), organized by the Academy of
Contemporary Islamic Studies (ACIS), Universiti
Teknologi MARA (UiTM) Shah Alam, Malaysia. It
addresses halal-related issues that are applicable to
various industries and explores a variety of
contemporary and emerging issues. Highlighting
findings from both scientific and social research
studies, it enhances the discussion on the halal
industry (both in Malaysia and at the international
level), and serves as an invitation to engage in more
advanced research on the global halal industry.

Factors Influencing Consumer Intention
to Purchase Halal Food Among Muslims
in Thailand
Food is an extraordinary expression of culture; the
assortment of flavours, smells, colours and
appearance match the diversity of the cultures from
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which they come and provide very visible evidence of
the migration of populations and of the growing
multiculturalism of many countries. Adam Lindgreen
and Martin K. Hingley draw on research into
European, Latin American and (Near and Far) Eastern
markets to provide a comprehensive collection of
original, cutting-edge research on the opportunities
that the changing landscapes of ethnic, religious and
cultural populations present for businesses and
marketers. The New Cultures of Food uses the
perspective of food culture to explore the role of food
as a social agent and attitudes to new foodstuffs
amongst indigenous populations and to indigenous
food amongst immigrant communities. Opportunities
and routes to market for exploiting growing demand
for ethnic food are also investigated. This is an
important book for food and consumer businesses,
policy makers and researchers seeking to understand
changing global markets and the significance of food
as an indicator of social and religious attitude, diet
and ethnic identity.

The Economic Enterprise in Islam
The notion of "mobilities," when looked at from a
practical point of view, turns out to cover different
kinds of human activity. It is not surprising, then, that
when approached from an academic perspective, it
reveals enormous potential for interdisciplinary
research, which has proven extremely attractive to
many scholars from different continents, disciplines,
and schools of academic inquiry. The scholars in this
volume focus on the specific aspects of mobilities,
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namely, tourism and travel behavior, but approach
them from a plethora of positions. Such a myriad of
perspectives is bound to be challenging in
methodological terms, but it seems there is a growing
agreement as to the worthiness of this
interdisciplinary research. By means of combining
various approaches, researchers obtain access to a
fascinating and increasingly ubiquitous phenomenon
of contemporary human mobility.

Halal Food Production
The proceedings volume focuses on halal
management and science topics. Issues related to
business model, management, marketing, finance,
food security, lifestyle, hospitality, tourism, cosmetics,
personal care, legal aspects, technologies and
sciences are presented in the chapters. In addition,
the book also covers comprehensive areas of halalan
toyyiban chains of production from raw materials,
ingredients, planning, manufacturing, packaging,
logistics, delivery, warehousing, marketing to
consumption. Various survey results and few cases
explore practical solutions to these issues of interest
to academics in university settings as well as
practitioners in different industries and government
agencies.

Brand Islam
This is the first-ever book about product and country
images. It goes considerably beyond what was known
until now about these images on buyer behavior and
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international market strategy. Thousands of
companies use country identifiers as part of their
international marketing strategy and hundreds of
researchers have studied the ways in which these
identifiers influence behavior. As markets become
more international, the more prominently the origin of
products will figure in sellers’and buyers’decisions.
The time is ripe for practitioners and academicians to
delve into the insights offered in this seminal volume
so as to better prepare for meeting the competitive
challenges of the global marketplace. National
stereotyping and consumer biases in favor or against
countries, based on image, have been known for
some time to influence their marketplace decisions.
Businesspeople who want to learn how to use country
identifiers effectively, when to use them and when to
avoid them, and how country images affect the
behavior of consumers in their target markets will
want to read this book cover to cover. ProductCountry Images discusses the nature and role and
influence of product-country images in international
marketing strategy and consumer behavior. It is a
wide-ranging and state-of-the-art book offering
specific information and case studies to further
understanding of the various aspects of this complex
topic. Written by the world’s preeminent researchers
in the field from both academic and business
sectors--a total of twenty-nine researchers from
eleven countries--Product-Country Images presents
the work of some of the best minds in the
area--Johansson, Morello, Nebenzahl and Jaffe,
Crawford and Lumpkin, Yaprak, Liefeld, and Wall, and
the editors, Papadopoulos and Heslop, who have also
authored some of its chapters. The chapters cover
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areas related to the main theme from both theoretical
and practical perspectives and address questions of
international marketing strategy, public policy, and
research methodology. The subject is treated at a
level suitable for business executives, public
policymakers, academic researchers, and university
students. Generally, the influence of product country
images is so pervasive that this will be an
indispensable reference and guidebook to anyone
interested in understanding better, and/or enhancing
the effectiveness of, international consumer behavior,
international marketing, and international marketing
strategy. Academic researchers specializing in
country-product images, international marketing, and
other fields, such as decisionmaking, cultural
anthropology, international behavior, and perhaps
most importantly, social psychology for international
relations, will find readily applicable information and
new directions for further research. International
business marketing practitioners and public
policymakers will find the practical information on the
role and importance of country image in attracting
foreign investment, promoting a nation’s exports,
protecting domestic markets from imports, and
capitalizing on major international events for
promoting national image immediately useful in
formulating strategies and policies. International
marketing/business students will be better prepared
for a competitive world from being exposed to this
field of knowledge and its implications which are
relevant to many subdisciplines. The made-in notion
is a matter of tremendous importance in international
marketing strategy, public policymaking, and
research. With this in mind, editors Papadopoulos and
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Heslop take special care to achieve a blend of
practice and theory and of the strategic, policy, and
research perspectives. As such, Product-Country
Images is divided into five main sections so that
readers will be able to find the information they need:
In the first section, the chapters that introduce the
subject, provide an overview of the field,

The Principles of Islamic Marketing
Until now, books addressing Halal issues have focused
on helping Muslim consumers decide what to eat and
what to avoid among products currently on the
marketplace. There was no resource that the food
industry could refer to that provided the guidelines
necessary to meet the Halal requirements of Muslim
consumers in the U.S. and abroad. Halal

Islamic Business Ethics
In the United States, some populations suffer from far
greater disparities in health than others. Those
disparities are caused not only by fundamental
differences in health status across segments of the
population, but also because of inequities in factors
that impact health status, so-called determinants of
health. Only part of an individual's health status
depends on his or her behavior and choice;
community-wide problems like poverty,
unemployment, poor education, inadequate housing,
poor public transportation, interpersonal violence, and
decaying neighborhoods also contribute to health
inequities, as well as the historic and ongoing
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interplay of structures, policies, and norms that shape
lives. When these factors are not optimal in a
community, it does not mean they are intractable:
such inequities can be mitigated by social policies
that can shape health in powerful ways. Communities
in Action: Pathways to Health Equity seeks to
delineate the causes of and the solutions to health
inequities in the United States. This report focuses on
what communities can do to promote health equity,
what actions are needed by the many and varied
stakeholders that are part of communities or support
them, as well as the root causes and structural
barriers that need to be overcome.

Management and Technology in
Knowledge, Service, Tourism &
Hospitality
Accounting is both an art and science, which governs
the communication and processing of the financial
information in an organization. Technological
advancement is helping the accountants to monitor
financial performance in real time. This presents both
opportunities and challenges for the current day
organizations and accounting professionals alike. This
book shows many different aspects to the same
accounting principles but from a cross-cultural
perspective. The diversity of the authors who
contributed to this book signify the importance of
accounting from various dimensions while ensuring
that standards are adhered to, and principles are
followed and applied. This book intends to feature the
journey from the double-entry bookkeeping
Page 25/33

Where To Download Factors That Influence
Muslim Consumers Preference Towards
developed in medieval Europe to the changing
dynamics of accounting. It is divided into five main
sections: The Matching Principle, Ethics in Accounting,
Insurance Contracts, Green Accounting, and Financial
Instruments.

What Is Wrong with Islamic Economics?
Edited in collaboration with the Academy of Marketing
Science, this book contains the full proceedings of the
2014 Academy of Marketing Science World Marketing
Congress held in Lima, Peru. The key challenge for
marketers during the last two decades has been
assuring high satisfaction and strong customer
loyalty. Today, consumers’ ever-changing desires,
instantaneous communication through social media
and mobile technology and an unstable global
economic climate all come together to stir up market
turbulence. This volume explores how traditional and
modern marketing practices facilitate development of
new and innovative products, help create increased
product/service differentiation, ensure better service
quality, and most of all, create value for stakeholders
even in such a turbulent business environment.
Showcasing cross-cultural research from academics,
scholars and practitioners from around the world, this
volume provides insight and strategies for various
marketing issues in today’s emerging markets.
Founded in 1971, the Academy of Marketing Science
is an international organization dedicated to
promoting timely explorations of phenomena related
to the science of marketing in theory, research, and
practice. Among its services to members and the
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community at large, the Academy offers conferences,
congresses and symposia that attract delegates from
around the world. Presentations from these events
are published in this Proceedings series, which offers
a comprehensive archive of volumes reflecting the
evolution of the field. Volumes deliver cutting-edge
research and insights, complimenting the Academy’s
flagship journals, Journal of the Academy of Marketing
Science (JAMS) and AMS Review. Volumes are edited
by leading scholars and practitioners across a wide
range of subject areas in marketing science.

Marketing Challenges in a Turbulent
Business Environment
4.7. Money Laundering in the Light of Islam -- 4.8.
Conflicting Concepts of Conventional Profit
Maximization and Hoarding in Light of Islam -- 4.9.
Discrepancy in Policy and Practice -- 5. Conclusion -6. Limitation and Future Research Directions -References -- Appendix -- Chapter 8 Structural Mix of
Credit Portfolios in Islamic Banking System: Evidence
from a South Asian Economy -- 1. Introduction -- 2.
Literature Review -- 2.1. Comparative Analysis of IBs
AND CBs -- 2.2. Credit Portfolios -- 2.2.1. Sources of
funding for banks -- 2.2.2. Significance of a dynamic
credit mix for an emerging market -- 2.2.3. Nature of
credit portfolios in banking sector -- 2.2.4.
Classifications of credit portfolios -- Banking Sector of
Pakistan -- 3. Research Methodology -- 4. Findings -5. Conclusion -- References -- Appendix -- Section II:
Islamic Marketing -- Chapter 9 Islamic Marketing:
Compatibility with Contemporary Themes in
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Marketing -- 1. Introduction -- 2. The Evolution of
Marketing -- 3. Sustainability, Ethics, and Islamic
Marketing -- 4. Conclusion and Recommendations -References -- Chapter 10 Profiling Islamic Banking
Customers: Does Product Awareness Matter? -- 1.
Introduction -- 2. Literature Review -- 2.1. Overview of
Islamic Banking -- 2.2. Islamic Banking
Products/Services -- 2.3. Awareness of Islamic
Banking Products -- 2.4. Demographic Variables and
Awareness of Islamic Banking Products -- 2.4.1.
Gender -- 2.4.2. Age -- 2.4.3. Religion and ethnicity -2.4.4. Education -- 2.4.5. Occupation -- 2.4.6. Income
-- 3. Methodology -- 4. Analysis and Results -- 4.1.
Demographic Profile of the Respondents -- 4.2.
Awareness of Islamic Banking Products -- 4.3.
Hypothesis Testing -- 5. Conclusion -- 6. Implications,
Limitations and Future Research -- References

Islamic Branding and Marketing
ÔI read with great interest the current state of Islamic
economics and finance as examined by Muhammad
Akram Khan, who has given a fresh outlook for the
readers to find out its limitations and to search for its
solutions. Khan has read widely in the subject matter,
and presented his views with reference to literature
and thoughtful and logical arguments. While many
may not agree with his arguments or will have a
better explanation, I find his arguments at least
worthy of examination to strengthen the arguments
of those who might oppose him. Although Khan is
critical of the subject matter, he is very sympathetic
to the greater objectives of Islamic economics and
Page 28/33

Where To Download Factors That Influence
Muslim Consumers Preference Towards
provides his own prescriptions to achieve those
objectives.Õ Ð M. Kabir Hassan, University of New
Orleans, US ÔThis is a very thought provoking book
coming at a crucial stage in the development of
Islamic economics and finance. Although the reader
may not agree with some of the conclusions reached,
it is clearly a scholarly and extensively researched
piece of work; it should be read by all serious
students of the subject area. Amongst other things, it
throws light on the reasons why the practical
implementation of Islamic economics and finance,
particularly in relation to the financial system and
financial institutions, has not always conformed to the
true theoretical foundations laid down by Islamic
scholars.Õ Ð John Presley, Loughborough University,
UK and recipient of Islamic Development Bank Prize in
Islamic Finance, 2001Ð2002 ÔÒIslamic economic
system is a type of capitalism with a spiritual
dimensionÓ is a major conclusion of this book. I
applaud this insight of Muhammad Akram Khan. The
same can be perhaps said of Islamic finance, which, in
its hurry to build viable and efficient financial
institutions, has ignored the very same need to start
with profits-and-risk-sharing principle and no-riba
principles to build pricing models to anchor the new
sub-discpline. The good news is that, in the course of
time to come, AkramÕs advocacy may be realised
since such serious works have already begun.Õ Ð
Mohamed Ariff, University Putra Malaysia and Bond
University, Australia ÔAlthough there are many books
on Islamic economics, this critical, but sympathetic,
account by Muhammad Akram Khan is worthy of
attention. The author has clearly read widely on the
subject and appreciates the limitations of much that
Page 29/33

Where To Download Factors That Influence
Muslim Consumers Preference Towards
he has read. Islamic economics is a work in progress
and by focusing on its shortcomings, Khan challenges
the assumptions of many working in the field. His
discussion of methodology is insightful, and even the
prohibition of riba, for many the defining
characteristic of Islamic finance, is examined from a
fresh perspective. While many will not agree with the
analysis and the conclusions, even critics should be
able to appreciate the strengths of the arguments
made. In summary this is a worthwhile, and in many
respects an innovative, survey of the state of Islamic
economics and finance. It deserves to be widely
read.Õ Ð Rodney Wilson, Durham University, UK What
is Wrong with Islamic Economics? takes an objective
look at the state of the art in Islamic economics and
finance. It analyses reasons for perceived stagnation
and also suggests a way forward. As well as probing
various myths, the book presents several innovative
ideas and a methodology for developing the subject
on new foundations. It also highlights weaknesses in
the conventional position on prohibition of interest,
which has led Islamic banks devise a series of legal
tricks. The author notes how the original aim of
devising a new brand of banking has become less
prominent whilst Islamic banks now position
themselves more closely to conventional banks. The
book also offers insights into how certain traditional
thinking has seemingly ignored the egalitarian spirit
of the law of zakah and created a scenario where
zakah is not able to help the billions of poor people
around the globe. This detailed book will appeal to
students, professors, researchers, Islamic banks and
finance houses, consulting companies, accounting
firms, and regulatory bodies. Professional economists,
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libraries in research and training organizations, as
well as anyone with a general interest in the topic will
find much to interest them.

Product-Country Images
This book addresses Muslim business community
members who have to deal with ethical situations on
a day-to-day basis. It gives key principles of
management from an Islamic point of view. Its goal is
to help Muslims engaged in business to act in
accordance with the Islamic system of ethics. The
writer’s experience with different Islamic activities
give him a practical background that supports and
enlightens his academic knowledge in the vital fields
of business management and administration.

The Ethical Consumer
The Principles of Islamic Marketing fills a gap in
international business literature covering the aspects
and values of Islamic business thought. It provides a
framework and practical perspectives for
understanding and implementing the Islamic
marketing code of conduct. It is not a religious book.
The Islamic Economic System is a business model
adopted by nearly one fifth of the world's population.
Baker Alserhan identifies the features of the Islamic
structure of International Marketing practices and
ethics. Adherence to such ethical practices elevates
the standards of behaviour of traders and consumers
alike and creates a value-loaded framework for firms,
establishing harmony and meaningful cooperation
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between international marketers and their Muslim
target markets. His book provides a complete guide to
the requirements an organization needs to follow
when managing its entire marketing function within
the Muslim market or when adapting part of its
offering to that market. It addresses the challenges
facing marketers involved in business activities with
and within Islamic communities, the knowledge needs
of academic institutions, and the interest of
multinationals keen on tapping the huge Islamic
markets. Along the way, Baker Alserhan provides
insights into the various aspects of promoting to the
Islamic markets such as franchising, distribution
channels, and retailing practices, branding,
positioning, and pricing issues; all within the Muslim
legal and cultural norms. Above all, The Principles of
Islamic Marketing will lay the foundation of, and
advance, Islamic Marketing as a new social science.

Brand Identity Factors: Developing a
Successful Islamic Brand
Proceedings of the 3rd International
Halal Conference (INHAC 2016)
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